
 

 

 
NOTICE OF FIELD TRIP  

CONSERVATION COMMISSION   

The Westport Conservation Commission will conduct a site visit for orientation purposes only on 
Friday, June 10, 2022 at 9:30 a.m. to the following properties in preparation for reviewing the 
following agenda items at its June 15, 2022 meeting:  

1. 17 Meadow Lane:  Application #WPL-11541-22 by Richard Benson on behalf of Richard Benson II to 
raise and renovate the existing house to be FEMA compliant; construct small additions to the front 
and rear of the structure; add new entry stairs, utilities and driveway as approved by ZBA. Work is 
within the WPLO area of the Sherwood Mill Pond.  
 

2. 29 Valley Road:  Application #AA-WPL-11539-22 by Lauren & Neil MacNeill to construct a 17’ X 25’ 
above-ground pool surrounded by decking for a total new area of 18’ X 34’ next to an existing deck 
and add a 19’ X 14’ driveway hammer-head. Portions of the work are within the WPLO area of Pussy 
Willow Brook.  

 
3. 7 Plumtree Lane:  Request by Trudell Homes, LLC for issuance of a staff-level permit for a 2 ½ story 

addition to an existing garage/barn, a front and rear porch, new septic and drainage. Work is outside 
the WPLO area but approximately 12 sq. ft. would be in the 50 ft. upland review area of the on-site 
wetland.   
 

4. 63 Cross Highway:  Application #IWW,WPL/E-11540-22 by Kevin Johnson on behalf of Evan & 
Randi Mondshine for a laundry room addition, roofed patio, front entry and shed. Portions of the work 
are within the upland review area setbacks.  

 

Clocked with the Town Clerk on Friday, June 3, 2022.  
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